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MINUTES 

WORKPLACE SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Thursday, November 16, 2017 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Workplace Safety Committee was held on Thursday, November 16, 

2017 in the conference room of the District Office. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Susan Romanski at 9:03 AM.    

 

Susan Romanski took roll call:  Six (6) members were present as follows:  Susan Romanski, Warren 

Brundage, Brian Landry, Alene Olsommer, David Robinson, and Brian Seaman.  Jennifer Keating was 

absent and Paul Gregorski, Denise Johnson, Ellen Muller, and Maria Palko were excused.    

  

Approval of Minutes  

 

A motion was made by Brian Landry and seconded by Brian Seaman to approve the minutes of the 

October 12, 2017 meeting.   The motion carried with all affirmatives. 

 

Old Business 

 

Discussion was held on old business.  Warren Brundage report that the Robert D. Wilson Elementary 

School is still waiting on Wallace Electric to fix the outside back light and the air conditioning is fine now.        

Updated Eye Wash solution has been delivered to all the buildings. 

 

Report on Condition of Buildings 

 

All buildings were reported ok.  

  

Dave Robinson reported that CM3 was notified of the pavement area between the high school and 

middle school where drainage is a problem. 

 

New Business 

 

The Committee reviewed the Workplace Safety Bi-Laws.  Everyone agreed to renew the Bi-Laws as of 

November 16, 2017. 
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Injury Reports – Jennifer Keating was absent so there was no report this month.   

  

Email Reports – There were no email reports this month. 

 

The next meeting of the Workplace Safety Committee will be held on Thursday, December 14, 2017. 

 

Adjournment 

 

Brian Landry made a motion seconded by Warren Brundage to adjourn the meeting of the Workplace 

Safety Committee at 9:11 AM. 

 

The motion carried with all affirmative. 

 

       

 

Susan Romanski 

Secretary 

Workplace Committee 

 

          

          

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


